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Response Letter 
 
 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

 

We are very grateful for your handling of our manuscript submitted to GMD. We sincerely 

appreciate the time and effort you and the reviewers have devoted to evaluating our work 

throughout the review process. 

 

We are pleased to learn that the revised version has been deemed suitable for publication subject 

to technical corrections. As suggested, we have included an acknowledgment to all anonymous 

reviewers in the Acknowledgments section of the manuscript. 

 

Thank you again for your support and guidance during the review. 

 

We look forward to the final publication of our work in GMD. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Haoyu Jiang, Ph.D. 

College of Life Science and Oceanography, Shenzhen University  

Email: Haoyujiang@szu.edu.cn 


